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Coming Up at a Glance
Mar 6: Parent Council Meeting 7pm

Mar 7: No School

Mar 10 - 14: Book Fair

Mar 13: Parent Teacher Interviews

Mar 17: St. Patrick's Day!

Mar 19: Parent Teacher Interviews

Mar 21: No School

Apr 3: Parent Council Meeting 7pm

Athletics News

All Schedules are available at:
www.deermeadow.ca/sports

In house games - Parents are 
welcome to come and watch!

Have any sports pics you’d 
like to share? Send them us!

We’re looking for a Badminton 
Coach for March!! 

Contact Mrs. Clattenburg at 
EDMS for information.

Parent-Teacher Interviews - March 13th & 19th
Parent-teacher conferences are a great time for parents 
and teachers to engage with each other in person as 
partners in learning.  Involving students in this process is 
also highly recommended.  Our second set of 
parent-teacher conferences starts in March on Thursday, 
March 13th, followed by another night of conferences on 
Wednesday, March 19th.  Interview time slots are 
available between 4:00 - 7:00pm on both evenings.  
Online sign-up is now open on our website under the 
'Bookings' tab along the top menu.  Please contact the 
school office should you need any assistance.

Parent Council Meeting - March 6th @ 7:00pm
Our next parent council meeting will take place on 
Thursday, March 6th, at 7:00pm in the Deer Meadow 
library.  All parents/guardians are welcome to attend to 
stay informed and add their input.  An online option is 
available for those who are unable to join in person: 
meet.google.com/miv-kojy-zfa

Allan Whitehead,
Principal

Parent Teacher Interviews
Sign up to meet with your 

student’s teacher on our website 
under the Bookings Tab, or click 

this link:
Parent Teacher Interviews Sign Up



The Titan Apparel at Diggers Sports will be available for 
parents and staff until March 20th! They have added a few 

new items that are worth checking out! 

Here is the link to purchase: 

https://titansspring2025.itemorder.com/



Pink Shirt Day 



~ Grade 5 Families ~

Please send recorders to school. The students 
will need them for Monday in music. They can 
bring them to the band room to store them so 

they are ready to go for classes.














